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A NOTE FROM 

OUR CEO 
At Tyler City Employees Credit Union, we are 

committed to giving you more products and 

services designed to strengthen your financial 
health. It’s because of you that we offer low-

interest-rate loans, credit cards, and benefits that 
turn traditional banking on its head. 

We are also constantly evolving our members’ 
journey to give you the best possible banking 

experience. So, before you find a new home, buy 

a car, perform home renovations, or get that big-
ticket item, visit us online or at your local Tyler City 

Employees Credit Union branch. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Drive Away In A 
Brand-New Car! 

It’s time for a new car, and 
we have just the loan for
you! Created with you in

mind, our rates are some of 
the lowest on the market. 
Before you shop, get pre-
approved and find out how
much car you can afford! 
We’ll work with you, as a 
valued member, to get you
the best loan possible. 

Recreational Loan - ATV 
Get some mud on your wheels 
this summer! With an ATV loan 

from Tyler City Employees 
Credit Union, finance a 
brand-new ATV for your 

adventures. Get 
ready for the ride 
of your life and 
apply today! 
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Lower Your Electric Bill In A Few Simple Ways 
As the temperatures rise in the next few months, so will your 
electrical bill. You may rely on fans and air conditioning to keep 

cool at home. There are a few things you can do before you turn 

on your tower fan! First, you should keep your home’s blinds and 

curtains shut so that you don’t allow heat to freely enter your 
home. Additionally, you should always wear season-appropriate 

attire or take a cool shower whenever you need to cool off. 
Checking Accounts 

A checking account from Tyler City
Employees Credit Union allows you
to make the choices you want with
your money! Now it’s your money

and your choices! 

Remote Deposit Capture 

Take a picture and done! With remote deposit capturing, you 
can deposit checks from the comfort of your own home. No 
need to come in to deliver your checks in person. Try it out

today and start the summer right! 

Bill Pay 
Paying your bills has never been 
this easy! Pay online through our 

mobile app today. 

Money Tips For Teenagers 
If you’re a teenager, you are in the best position to start good 

money habits now. You will carry these money habits with you 

through the rest of your life. Here, we share a few tips for teens: 

•	 Start a money-saving habit. If you start this habit now, it will 
always be with you. With every dollar you get, get into the habit 
of saving a portion of it. Right now is the ideal time to start 
because you don’t have a lot of expenses - the older you get, 
the harder it will be to save 

•	 Track your spending habits. Establish a relationship with our 
credit union so you are able to track the amount of money 

you have. 

Holiday Closure: 

Labor Day: Monday, 
September 5, 2022
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